

Silver Street
Midsomer Norton
Radstock

Telephone: 01761 205674

Website: www.nortonhillprimary.com Email: office@nortonhillprimary.com

Executive Headteacher: Kerrie Courtier

Wednesday 14th October

Dear Parents/Carers,

Next week, the children will be making clay poppies to commemorate Remembrance Day 2020. The poppies will be used for a display, before being sent home. In light of the fundraising restrictions in our local area, we are asking for a donation for each poppy that will be given to The Royal British Legion in Midsomer Norton. The suggested donation for the poppies is £1-2. Please could you let Miss Denham know via Seesaw, how many poppies you would like your child to make so that we can order the correct amount of clay. Each child will be making at least one but children are able to make more to give to family and friends as gifts should they wish to.

As well as participating in a two minute silence, the children will be learning about why we commemorate Remembrance Day and remember those who risked and sacrificed their lives so that we may live in peace.

Kind regards

Miss Denham Bumblebee Class Teacher